On behalf of Nature Park Bulgarka Directorate we would like to declare our interest in participating in the project under INTERREG IVC Program. The Directorate Nature Park Bulgarka, established in 2002 and managed by the Bulgaria Executive Forestry Agency, is a public body and is eligible for participation in the INTERREG IVC Program.

The Nature Park Bulgarka staff combines responsibilities for integration of nature conservation and sustainable development. Park management has responsibilities in biodiversity conservation, recreation, cultural heritage and tourism development.
Nature Park Bulgarka Directorate has considerable experience in project development and management. Projects implemented in the past and currently under implementation include; establishment of the Uzana Eco-trail, biological re-cultivation of disturbed areas, establishment of educational trails within the nature park, establishment of a demonstration centre for restoration of local fruits, setting up an information centre, development and fixing of educational boards for youths related Protected areas in Bulgaria and conducted a Forum for spatial risks.  

The park has good partnerships with policy making institutions both at the district and municipal level in order to provided strategy implementation and with the local NGOs. The park participates in regional and municipal decision making. The park is best suited for a local level unit which has the opportunity to integrate the interests of various stakeholders in the fields of tourism, forestry, agriculture, environmentalism and thus contributes to development of sustainable regional policies.

We are asking for your assistance for including us in a partnership or providing us information about our possible participation.
Thank you in advance!

The Team of the Directorate Nature Park Bulgarka 
Bulgaria
www.ppbulgarka.net
mob. 00359887396519
